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TERM 3 IN THE BOOKS 

As we approach the end of Term 

3, we look forward to what Term 

4 holds. Despite the restrictions 

around Covid-19, we took all 

necessary steps to ensure we 

were able to make each day as 

fun, and full of learning as 

possible. In Term 4 we hope to be 

able to explore and share what 

Auckland has to offer. 

We will continue to do our part in 

'stopping the spread', as well as 

ensuring the safety and 

well-being of students and staff. 

We would like to thank all our 

students and their families for 

their hard work and support.

We wish you all a safe and 

enjoyable holiday!

Westbridge is proud to

have worked alongside 

Kim and Arisa and seen 

the huge amount of 

growth in the time they 

have spent here with us. 

We wish you both the 

best in all you do! 

NEW BEGINNINGS 

We would like to welcome 

all our new students who 
have only recently joined 
us this term! Joining Te 

Puna Cottage, we have our 

three young men: 
Christian, Rueben and 

Laytin. Puawai Cottage 
also welcomes both Lucian 
and Peter. Both Cottages 

are well equipped and 

have the determination to 

help these boys strive! 
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